
Savannah River Site - Citizens Advisory Board
Nuclear Materials Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, July 14, 2009
Aiken Municipal Conference Center

5:30 p.m. Welcome and Introductions
Don Bridges, Chair, Nuclear Materials Committee 

5:40 p.m. Committee Chair Update
Don Bridges, Chair, Nuclear Materials Committee 

5:45 p.m. Enriched Uranium Disposition Project as it Affects 
  Spent Nuclear Fuel and Plutonium Disposition

Presentation by Carl Lanigan, Dawn Gillas, 
and Pat McGuire, DOE-SR

7:15 p.m. Public Comment
All

7:30 p.m. Adjourn
Don Bridges, Chair, Nuclear Materials Committee 

Notice to Attendees
This Citizens Advisory Board Committee meeting is open to the public.   The Citizens Advisory Board 
encourages open, healthy discussion. 

Copies of all handouts are available upon request.  Contact Sheron Smith at (803) 952-9480.  Thanks for 
attending!




